
 

 

WAVERLY PARK HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING 

 
MEETING HELD AT Waverly Park Pool, 7/11/2013, 7:00pm 

 

Attended Residents: 

 

President: Don Burchard 

Vice President: William Walters 

Treasurer: Nancy Horne 

Secretary: Cindy Thomas 

 

 

Don Burchard opened meeting @ 7pm. 

 

Residents and Homeowner’s attended monthly meeting: 

Rick and Robin Borgula of 286 Westchester Way 

Nick and Sandra Lopitz of 390 Westchester Way 

 

The Borgula and Lopitz families are concerned about continued speeding in the 

neighborhood; they will be bringing around another petition to take to the 

courthouse for speed hump or stop sign. If you would like to control the 

speeding in the neighborhood please sign the petition. 

 

We as a covenant try and keep our houses and yard clean this includes the road 

in front of your home. Please DO NOT leave your grass clippings on the street. 

 

The chairs at the pool will need replaced, perhaps not all @ once as they are 

expensive; however we plan to replace 10 chairs. 

 

Waverly Park is in need for a volunteer for the Sunshine committee. Contact 

Nancy Horne if you could do this. 

 

As always all Homeowners can attend monthly meetings, they are usually held 

the 2
nd

 Thursday every month. You may contact any board member for time 

and location. 

 

Lets all work together to make Waverly Park Safe and clean 

Thank You, C. Thomas, WPHOA Secretary 

 

 


